
  

A Message from the Mrs. Simmons and Mr. Mastropietro 

 

To All Hybrid Group B Students, Virtual Students, and Staff, 

We acknowledge that on Monday, November 23rd our Hybrid B Students and Virtual Students 
missed out on a few periods of instruction due to the technology issues that occurred. In order 
to equalize the time for Hybrid Group B and our Virtual students, we will be holding Periods 6, 7 
and 8 on Wednesday, December 16th in accordance with the following schedule: 

Students in Group B and/or our Virtual Students will need to sign in for each of these periods 
and attend class. 

Wednesday, December 16th Schedule 

On December 16​th​, students will still sign into period 1 for their daily attendance and then work 
asynchronously until 12:24 pm. They will take lunch and then they will sign on again for Google 
Meets starting at 1:00 with their Periods 6, 7, and 8 teachers. The teachers will review work and 
be available for questions.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

(sign in and attend a Google Meet)  Period 6 1:00-1:30 

(sign in and attend a Google Meet)  Period 7  1:33-2:03 

(sign in and attend a Google Meet)  Period 8  2:06-2:36 

 

 

  

  

 


